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Tel: 01386 438393


head@mickleton.gloucs.sch.uk


www.mickleton.gloucs.sch.uk  


If you have a talent or skill which you would be willing to share with us, please contact school. We’d love to hear from you. Thank you.





Mickleton Primary    


  School





FOS quiz night


This event will be taking place on Friday 11th February from 7-11 p.m. 


Tickets are £5 per person—this includes your fish ‘n’ chip supper. 


Teams should be of 4-6 people. Teams should be named and be prepared to be stunningly brilliant!


A bar will be available during the evening. We look


forward to seeing you.








Your Friday Fortnightly contains—


Parents’ evening dates


Piano for sale


‘Share’ lesson


FOS quiz night


Royal Wedding celebration





 “Friday Fortnightly”


Friday February 4th





Spring Term Parents’ Evenings


Parents’ evenings this term will take place on—


Tuesday 22nd March from 4:00 p.m.—6:00 p.m. and


Thursday 24th March from 6:00 p.m.—8:00 p.m.


Booking lists will be posted outside your child’s classroom on 


Tuesday 1st March. Please book yourselves in to see your child’s class teacher. If you are unable to book in person then please 


telephone the office and we will book an appointment for you. We look forward to speaking with you and sharing your child’s


 successes. 





Class 2 ‘Share’ lesson


Just a reminder that Class 2 will be having their ‘Share’ lesson on Thursday 10th February. This runs from 9:00—10:30 a.m. Everyone is welcome to join in—come prepared for a journey! 





We are looking to sell our upright piano as we now have our super Clavinova. Offers in the region of £50 would be very much appreciated. The buyer will need to be able to collect and transport. Please see Mrs Barnett for details. 





Just a reminder that praise assembly is every Friday at 2:45 p.m. in the hall. Everyone is welcome to attend, even if your child is not receiving a certificate that week. We look forward to seeing you.





ROYAL WEDDING CELEBRATIONS AT MICKLETON


On Thursday 28th April we will be celebrating the Royal Wedding at school. Our Friends of School are organising a ‘Kings & Queens’ day. Children are invited to come in fancy dress and we are     planning a ‘Street party’ type lunch in the school grounds. There will be prizes for the best dressed King and Queen. I have already looked out my crown!


We will keep you informed of plans for this day, especially plans for the party lunch. At present we are researching options for a special lunch. More details later. 








 Class 3 assembly will take place on Friday 11th February at 


2:45 p.m. Everyone is welcome to join us. 





Well done to the floorball team who lost 2-1 to St David’s School but beat Dormer House 5-1. Mrs Groves says that the team played very well indeed. Well done children –  thank you to Mrs Groves and our parent transporters.








